
Welcome to District - our new financial platform

District will replace Business eBanking

• From Tuesday 25th February 2020, 
Danske’s online banking platform will 
have a new user interface.

• Log-on will remain as is.
• Functionality remains the same, with 

additional features added.

• For more information click here. 

https://danskeci.com/ci/transaction-banking/solutions/district
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